
Acceptance Letter 

 

 

 

Dear Christine Wulandari 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled “The social aspects of restoration program of 

protected forest based on agroforestry” has been accepted to be presented as an oral presentation in The 

3rd International Conference in Agroforestry which will take place from 16 – 17 October 2019, at Eastparc 

Hotel in Yogyakarta, Indonesia. We will contact you again regarding details of the conference programme. 

 

The Committee would like to remind you that full paper submission will be on 20 July 2019. You need to 

write it following author`s guidelines of IOP Publishing to be eligible for publication in IOP Conference 

Series, a Scopus indexed Proceedings. For further information about the guidelines please kindly check 

following link: http://conferenceseries.iop.org/content/authors.  

 

With warmest regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


